Understanding Credit Seminar

National Budget Planners (NBP) in partnership
with Tri-Valley Housing Opportunity Center
(TVHOC) presented “Understanding Credit,

” the final installment of a two-part series of

financial education seminars. The class, which
was a follow-up to a budget planning seminar,
took place on October 10th, 2013 in Livermore,
CA. Enthusiastic participants discussed specific
credit-related difficulties that they have
experienced. The presenter, one of NBP’s certified
credit counselors, tailored the curriculum to for
the needs of the group in order to maximize the

overall benefit to the attendees.

Some topics featured in the seminar
included FICO scores, how to increase
one’s credit score, factors that affect

one’s credit score, and consumer

credit rights.
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